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COE/LAB/2020/711A 

Dated: 13 June 2020 

 

Subject:    Regarding updating of students’ details on online examination portal for 

July 2020 examinations. 

 

Reference:     Letter No. COE/LAB/2020/707A dated 28 May 2020. 

 
With reference to the above cited letter, it is informed that despite multiple 

requests, the registration numbers of more than 15,000 students have still not been uploaded 

on the online examination portal. Therefore, all the Colleges/Departments/Institutes are once 

again requested to upload the required information by 19/06/2020 positively, without fail. 

Failure in doing so, will bring a lot of discomfort and inconvenience to the students 

involved.   

Please note that each missing/wrong entry of name, registration no., roll no. 

and subjects etc. not only leads to the withholding of the result of the student concerned, but 

also deprives him/her from applying re-evaluation, admissions and jobs.   

In view of the above and for the convenience of the colleges, I am attaching 

herewith a list of 15,501 students whose registration numbers have not been uploaded by the 

colleges till date, with a humble request to update the same on the online examination portal 

by accessing the tab: Students -> Update Student Profile by 19/06/2020.    

This timely action will certainly minimize the unnecessary movement, time 

and efforts of the students, colleges and university to manifolds and pave the way for 

streamlined execution and timely declaration of results with minimum number of RL cases.   

Under covid-19 situation, University will not be able to take up individual 

cases after once failed in above request. Therefore, in the light of the current scenario that 

strictly restricts the free movement of the students and colleges’ staff for the resolution of 

their affairs; the Heads of the Colleges/Departments/Institutes are requested to personally 

look into the matter and direct the concerned staff to take a serious note on this issue, 

ensuring strict compliance in the larger interest of the students.  

Please consider it as final reminder for uploading data and post expiry of the 

last date, no request for online updating of data will be considered. 


